
 
A Safety Note from Your Cooperative – March 2022 
 
 

And What Will Spring Bring . . . 
 
 
It’s hard to believe we have had 10 blizzards this year when the average is 2-3 per year.  And, need I 
remind you we are just starting March . . . and, of course, we can’t forget about April snow storms, 
May, etc.  I often say its our own fault for living here and so we really can’t complain!  Bottom line – we 
love our changing seasons! 
 
So, what does our wintry weather have to do with safety?  If I said, water and electricity don’t mix, 
would that give you a hint?  You see, with the amount of snowfall we have had this year and the cold 
temperatures, it is being forecasted that we need to be ready for flooding this Spring.  Now, several 
factors go into whether we will have the Spring floods, but nonetheless, the alarm bells are ringing. 
 
With flooding, it brings new concerns for your safety, especially with the electricity that powers our 
homes and businesses and the electrical devices we operate.  The Electrical Safety Foundation 
International has provided an “easy read” sheet to remind you of key safety actions to take if we are 
faced with flooding conditions this spring.  Check it out on the attached page and let’s hope the 
weather folks are wrong (again)! 
 
Be safe this Spring! 
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